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Show your LOVE for Hinsdale!

Thank you for your continued support of the Hinsdale Historical Society,
especially during these historic times. Your support has helped establish our
Society and Village as a Historic treasure in the western suburbs of Chicago and
continue our mission to bridge the past, present and future. Thank vou!

This year, we adapted to meet the challenges of a global pandemic. Participants
embraced our need to pivot and offer events and programming differently from
in the past. We focused on collaboration with our community members and
organizations to offer events and conduct a successful year while keeping
everyone safe.

Our highlights of the past year include the production of an original video “Take
A Look at Zook,” creative new fundraising efforts, including: the Kitchen Walk
Luncheon & Kitchen Walk Outdoor Edition, Drive through Wine Pulls, The
“Hinsdale: the 2020 Experience” exhibit, and a new summer offering of “Good Old
Fashioned Family Fun” at the History Museum.

We continued care & maintenance of our historic properties. The Museum got a
much needed new roof, in addition to regular maintenance like fixing our HVAC
and a broken window.

Looking forward we have three areas of focus for the 2021-22 fiscal year:

- Significant Immanuel Hall exterior & interior maintenance
- Technology improvements, new hardware and volunteer training
- Education and Program calibration

Qur mission is great, and so is our challenge. Individual generosity is VITAL,
especially in this time of fewer and more competitive public and private grants.
As a non-governmental non-profit, the Society receives no operations funding
from the state, nor any federal funds.

We hope that you will give as generously as you can to our 2021-22 Annual
Appeal. Any amount is deeply appreciated and will help us continue to focus on
our goals. Thank you for being part of our success and helping us deliver our
mission!

Gratefully,
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